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11 February 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Attendance letters 

Coronavirus has given many challenges for all to face and National Lockdown from 

the 5.1.2021 has proved to be equally demanding especially regarding school 

attendance. 

The Department of Education have asked schools to allocate a new code “X” for any 

child who is seeking a test for Covid 19, or self-isolating. This is so that attendance is 

not disadvantaged for following the guidelines. It has further asked schools to 

allocate “X” to those that are remaining at home and remote learning. 

In line with expectation we have suspended our attendance letters until all are back 

together in school. We would like to thank all parents and children, those in school 

and those learning remotely at home for registering to support our legal safeguarding 

protocols. 

Sincere thanks to all for your continuing support, keep safe.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Mowbray 

Head Teacher 
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